
COMMUNITY WORKSHOP
For State Route 165 and

Vineyard Drive Intersection

209-827-7056 sarah.orozco@losbanos.org

Please join us!
The City of Los Banos will conduct a workshop on the proposed roundabout at State
Route 165 and Vineyard Drive intersection. You are invited to provide input and ask
questions at an upcoming community event.

When:

WherE:

Wednesday, August 1, 2024
6:00 - 8:00 PM

Los Banos Community Center
645 Seventh Street
Los Banos, CA 93635

losbanos.org


